“I’m disappointed that the King Amendment failed today.  It would have struck a compromise between an all out repeal and allowing deficiencies in current law to hold up its implementation.  The rulemaking process should have an opportunity to move forward under a structure that provides clear, concise, and consistent regulatory guidance,” said Heller    

